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"Dare to Care” 

It was a historic meeting for the Downtown Optimist Club hosting our Foundation Grant check presenta-
tions. 
 

President Josh Paulson (new daddy with boy #4) brought the meeting to order a little after 10am.  He led 
us an invocation followed by Pledge to our American Flag.  We also recited our Optimist Creed.  We 
were back in our old familiar Blue and Gold Room  (thanks Karen).   It was great to see our old friend 
again.   
 

Our mission was to distribute $30,000 from 
our Foundation profits. Yes, $30,000. The 
Foundation Board had met earlier and   
awarded this amount to 27 organizations that 
help children and their parents. We had about 
40 people present.  It was a full-house, as they 
say.   
 

Light refreshments were served.  
 

Due to absence of our Foundation President, 

Ken Dennis (a little under the weather)  

Treasurer John Perkins helped Josh by       

presenting the checks to each  recipient.  Ron 

Eberhart was the photographer.   One by one 

the recipients were called and came forward 

to receive their check.  They each told us what 

their money was to be used for.  

It was a great meeting as many of the          

recipients were friends and it was great to see 

them socialize with one another, just like a 

reunion. Next meeting will be Wednesday, 

January 12th…and we will return to the    

fishbowl,  Bob Jones Family Community 

Room at ONB. 

 

Happy New Year from the Board of Directors 
of your Downtown Optimist Club.  
Ron Eberhart, Newsletter writer 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>  CONTINUED ON NEXT PAGE >>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

Jan 12th —TBA Jan 26th —TBA 

“Optimist OPTICS” 

Josh Paulson  -  President 

Optimist Club of Evansville - Downtown  

CAPE - Community Action Program  of     
Evansville 

$1,000 

Children's Center for Dance Education $1,500 

Cub Scout Pack 374,  St. Paul's UCC $500 

Easter Seals Rehabilitation Center $1,000 

Evansville Christian Life Center $1,000 

Evansville Museum $1,000 

Evansville Youth Hockey Association 
(Harwood Hockey) 

$1,500 

Cancer Pathways Midwest $1,250 

J.D. Sheth Foundation $750 

Koch Family (cMoe) Children's Museum of 
Evansville 

$1,000 

Little Lambs of Evansville $1,000 

Lumiere D'Education Foundation, Inc. $1,000 

Navigators USA, Chapter 111 $1,000 

NTI and Company ( EVSC Tech. High School) $1,000 

Parenting Time Center $1,000 

Patchwork Central $1,000 

Pennyrile Youth Soccer Association $1,000 

Riding Hope, Inc $1,000 

SMILE on Down Syndrome $1,500 

St. Vincents Children's Diabetic Center $1,000 

United Methodist Youth Home $1,000 

Vanderburgh County CASA $1,500 

Weekday Christian Education $1,000 

Youth First, Inc. $1,500 

YWCA of Evansville $1,000 

Total Awarded $27,000 
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*Photos can also be viewed on our 

“Evansville Downtown Optimist Club”     

Facebook Page. 

“Optimist OPTICS” - continued 


